[INERT YOUR GREETING HERE]

| am writing to you today to express my concern about the proposed immigration prison in our region,
specifically in Uinta County — just across the Utah border in Wyoming. The prison would have the
capacity to hold up to 600 undocumented immigrants detained by ICE while they await court hearings in
Salt Lake City.

Nothing about the immigration prison proposed by Management and Training Corporation benefits the
families living in our communities — not in Utah or in my home state of Wyoming.

Private prisons aren’t accountable to anyone — not even the state’s legislature in which they reside. They
exercise state-like privileges of force and coercion without being subject to the same accountability and
oversite of state-run facilities. MTC, specifically, is known for its abuse and neglect of detainees and has
previously lost contracts with ICE due to the substandard and humane living conditions of their prisons.

To support this project, MTC has been trying to convince local leaders in Utah and Wyoming that their
horrifying track record doesn’t matter to the people in our region. But it does matter. And you have the
power to change things.

When MTC approaches you about the proposed immigration prison in our region, please tell them you
don’t support their tactics. Please tell them you stand with the faith leaders, business owners, non-
profits and concerned Wyomingites that are saying no to Management Training Corporation.

The proposed immigration prison in Wyoming’s Unita County is not welcome in our region.

Thank you.

[INSERT YOUR NAME HERE]
[INSERT YOUR ADDRESS HERE]



